

September 2021

Dear Multnomah Community:

Last month we announced the official launch of our presidential search with the <u>presidential search webpage</u>. On the site you will find our opportunity profile, search timeline, and other helpful information. Since the launch in August, our partners at CarterBaldwin Executive Search have begun disseminating the opportunity profile nationwide to reach broad and diverse groups of prospective candidates. We want to get the word out about this opportunity to lead Multnomah. If you know someone you think we should consider, please encourage them to read the <u>presidential opportunity profile</u> and follow the instructions about applying.

This fall CarterBaldwin will be working to identify candidates who meet the qualifications described in our opportunity profile. They will help the search committee narrow down our applicants to a smaller group of candidates well-suited for leadership at Multnomah. From this group, the search committee will prayerfully select a group of semi-finalists.

We would be grateful for your continued prayer this fall as we review candidates. What a comfort it is to know that our good Father already knows and is preparing our next president! Would you pray that the Lord would guide us and give us discernment over the coming months?

Blessings,

Nathan Nymeyer

Presidential Search Committee Chair